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Koon, Nancy

From: Slowed Music Chanel <cristinavelazquez1981@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 8:33 AM
To: Khan, Faizan; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie; Koon, Nancy
Subject: AFIN:60-05101

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear All: 
 
  
 
My name is Cristina Velazquez and I live at 4701 Dill Rd Little Rock AR.  I’m writing in support of the 
approval of the permit for the applicant, Southwest Equity Investments, Paradise Subdivision WWTP, on the 
NPDES Permit Number AR0053210 and AFIN:60-05101.  Please accept my written comments regarding 
DEQ’s permitting decision in preparation for the public hearing on May 18, 2022. 
 
I’m supporting in the making of the of Lakeview. It is a wonderful and beautiful place for the community to 
grow. I would love to see the outcome of this neighborhood, they have all of my support. For any regards you 
may contacted me through my email. Thank you so much. 
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Koon, Nancy

From: Brendan Jones <brendanjones@southernstarmaterials.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 1:53 PM
To: Khan, Faizan; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie; Koon, Nancy
Subject: Paradise Subdivision

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear All: 
  
My name is Brendan Jones and I live at 9812 Charterhouse Rd., Little Rock AR 72227. I’m writing in support 
of the approval of the permit for the applicant, Southwest Equity Investments, Paradise Subdivision WWTP, on 
the NPDES Permit Number AR0053210 and AFIN:60-05101.  Please accept my written comments regarding 
DEQ’s permitting decision in preparation for the public hearing on May 18, 2022. 
  
After I moved back from college, Mr. Rick Ferguson called me to go and get lunch with him. He laid out that he 
knew that since my dad had passed, I didn’t have the luxury of having a father to call in times of hardship and 
for general advice. He let me know that he was willing to be that man for me. In the following months he has 
stood true to his word and his support has been overwhelming. He did not have to do that, but that is the man he 
is and I will never forget it. I know with utmost certainty that everything he means to do, he means to do for a 
good purpose. I trust this man and support the future that he has in mind for our city and our state.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
--  
 
 
 
 
Brendan Jones 
Manager 
501.771.0111 
brendanjones@southernstarmaterials.com 
 
Southern Star Materials ● 2200 Redding Lane ● North Little Rock ● AR 72118 
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Koon, Nancy

From: Ubiel Garza <garzaubiel93@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 8:31 PM
To: Koon, Nancy; Leamons, Bryan; Khan, Faizan; McWilliams, Carrie
Subject: AFIN:60-05101

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
Dear All: 
 
  
 
My name is Ubiel Bueco and I live in Alexander AR.  I’m writing in support of the approval of the permit for the applicant, 
Southwest Equity Investments, Paradise Subdivision WWTP, on the NPDES Permit Number AR0053210 and AFIN:60-
05101.  Please accept my written comments regarding DEQ’s permitting decision in preparation for the public hearing 
on May 18, 2022. 
 
I’m supporting in the making of the neighborhood of Lakeview. Its great to see the community grow. For any regards you 
may contacted me through my email. Thank you so much. 
 
Enviado desde mi iPhone 




